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Our incoming pastor, Rob Douglass, is joining us for this year’s 

“congregational council.” Hope you can make it, too. 

 

 

 

   

   

 

Celebrate what God is doing in our community. Hear from Pastor 

Rob and our ministry leaders about vision for 2017 and caring for 

“the one” among us. Help us give thanks to leaders who are  

concluding service and affirm new leaders stepping up. Give your 

input for discussion items. Spend time in worship and seeking God. 

We look forward to  an invigorating time together!      

                                         * Note—childcare is provided.

         



 

 

 

 
Fellowship Lunch  Following our annual meeting on Feb 25th, we look  

forward to sharing lunch together. Meat, rolls, drinks, and place settings will be 

provided. Please plan to bring something to share. Here are some ideas: Green 

salad, Side salad (potato/macaroni salad or coleslaw), Snacks (chips/pretzels), 

Fruit or Dessert. Refrigerator space will be available, but due to logistics, we 

are trying to stay away from things that need to be kept warm.  Please contact 

Dulci Brubaker with any questions.  

 

 
Ben and Eunice Stoner are coming to speak to the Wednesday prayer and 

praise group on Feb 22 at 6:30pm. Ben and Eunice have been working with 

the Navajo people in New Mexico almost their entire adult lives and have 

many good things to share about Navajo culture and worship and what God is 

doing there.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


